
 

 
 

 

Workforce Information Advisory Council 

WASHINGTON, DC 

 

 

November 7, 2024 
 

Julie A. Su, Acting Secretary 

U.S. Department of Labor 

Frances Perkins Building 

200 Constitution Ave., NW 

Washington, DC 20210 
 

Dear Acting Secretary Su: 
 

Pursuant to the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act of 2014, the Workforce 

Information Advisory Council is pleased to provide, for your consideration, our latest 

set of recommendations to continue to improve the nation’s workforce and labor market 

information system (WLMI).  
 

These recommendations, which were unanimously approved by the Council, look to 

transform the WLMI system by addressing the challenges it currently confronts and 

taking advantage of the unique opportunities made possible through recent technological 

and methodological advancements.  
 

We as Council members have been honored to serve in this capacity, and look 

forward to supporting you in ensuring that these recommendations become a reality.  

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

     
 

Lesley Hirsch, Chair    Anna Hui, Vice Chair 
 


